
CITY OF SIGOURNEY, IOWA 
MINUTES OF REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING OF 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 1, 2012 
 
The Sigourney City Council met in regular session in the Council Chambers at City Hall on Wednesday, February 1, 
2012 with Mayor Miletich presiding and the following Council members answering roll call:  Schultz, Hornback, 
Ballensky, Johnson, Conrad and McLaughlin.  Others present were:  Don Northup, Water / Wastewater / Pool 
Supervisor; Brent Gilliland, Director of City Services and Building Inspector; Allan Glandon, Police Chief; Robin 
Handy, Sigourney News Review; and Angie Alderson, City Clerk. 
 
Mayor Miletich called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  Council member Hornback moved, seconded by Council 
member Conrad, to approve the tentative agenda.  Upon the roll being called, the following voted Ayes:  Schultz, 
Hornback, Ballensky, Johnson, Conrad and McLaughlin.  Nays: None.  Motion approved. 
 
Council member Conrad moved, seconded by Council member Ballensky, to approve the following items on the 
consent agenda:  minutes from the January 18, 2012 regular Council meeting; accounts payable claims totaling 
$13,281.88; Memorial Hall Commission accounts payable claims totaling $297.95; City Clerk and City Treasurer 
December 2011 financials; payroll expenses, other/miscellaneous expenses, ACH expenses and monthly transfers 
for December 2011; Resolution No. 2012-02-01 Appointment of Brent Gilliland as Building Inspector; display ad for 
the 2012 sidewalk program bids; and the credit card report.  Upon the roll being called, the following voted Ayes:  
Schultz, Hornback, Ballensky, Johnson, Conrad and McLaughlin.  Nays:  None.  Motion approved. 
 
Street and Sanitation:  Council member Johnson moved, seconded by Council member Conrad, to approve the 
third and final reading to amend Ordinance 6-5-9 Refuse Collection Rates.  Upon the roll being called, the following 
voted Ayes:  Schultz, Hornback, Ballensky, Johnson, Conrad and McLaughlin.  Nays:  None.  Motion approved. 
 
Public Safety:  The Council reviewed the rental inspections and nuisance abatement reports provided by Seth Van 
Steenwyk, Rental Inspector and Nuisance Abatement Officer. 
 
City Clerk:  The February 15, 2012 regular Council meeting will be held at City Hall at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Public Input:  Council members Hornback and McLaughlin thanked Don Northup for the tour of City facilities. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by acclamation at 6:12 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ___________________________________________ 
 Patricia Miletich, Mayor, City of Sigourney 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTEST:_______________________________________ 

   Angela K. Alderson, Sigourney City Clerk 


